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Submitting a Video 
Further guidance & 
instructions
Due to COVID-19 work experience has been cancelled 
this academic year for thousands of our pupils.

Would you be so kind as to record yourself for 1 – 2 minutes to give a brief overview 
of your company, your role, and your career journey to date?

Please hold your phone out in front of you and chat away. Once edited by 
our professional team your video will be shared with schools and students across 
the UK and Australia. We anticipate that your video will be viewed by upwards 
of 10,000 students this academic year. Albeit not a week of Work Experience 
for young people, this snapshot will give students an insight to help inform their 
future career choices. this snapshot will give students an insight to help inform 
their future career choices. 

To make it easy for you, we have come up 
with the following script...
1.  What is your name? 

2.  What is your job role? 

3.  What is your company name? 

4.  What does your company do? 

5.  What would a student be doing with you 
on work experience? 

6.  How did you get into the industry?

7.  Any advice? 

In a nutshell that is it. Five days of work 
experience into a short two-minute video. 
We will complete all the professional editing and 
we will share the video once finished.

We remain committed to releasing a brand-new 
employer video every single day. To make things 
even easier for you, you can check out all the 
already released videos here

Thank you for your support, 
Changing Education.

Please send your unedited video 
via WhatsApp to 07979 883 397

https://www.youtube.com/user/TheChangingEducation
https://twitter.com/TheChangingEd
https://www.linkedin.com/company/changing-education-limited/
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLTO-tXNNGLzQXEaVpgPjYIN7n3a4IiniB

